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January’s Guiding Principle is…”Acceptance” 

From the Principal’s Desk…  

Dear Parents and Guardians,  

It’s that time of the year for our students to begin thinking about our Annual STEM Fair!  

This year’s event will take place on Tuesday, March 14th.  Shortly, our children will be re-

ceiving helpful information packets which will provide guidance and recommendations on 

how to proceed with their project.  The STEM Fair is a wonderful way for our children to 

explore a special area of interest, to learn something new, and to share what they have 

learned with the school community.  Through this exploration, and in seeing the work of our 

students, our children are exposed to the many ways that science, technology, engineering, 

and math impact our lives everyday.   

Keep an eye out for your STEM Fair Information packets to come home next week.  Should 

you have any questions after reviewing your child’s packet, please feel free to email Mrs. 

Davis, DavisJo@egcsd.org, Grade 3 teacher, who is our STEM Fair Coordinator. 

Kindergarten Registration for Fall 2017 takes place on Thursday, February 9th during the 

day from 9:30-11:00 AM, and in the evening from 6:00-8:00 PM.  Should you have any 

questions about registration please contact Mrs. Giordano at school at 207-2680. 

 

Best regards, 

 

 

Ana Yeomans  
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February’s PTO Meeting will take place on  

Monday, February 13th  at 6:30 PM 

in the Genet Conference Room. 

 

Morning Program  on February 3rd will feature 

our kick-off to our character trait of 

“Perseverance”, prepared by Miss Corey’s class. 

 


